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To: Assistanl Schools Division Superintendent

From:
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Department of Educatlon
REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAGUPAN CITY

CES in CID and SGOD

Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads

BSP Council Representalives

BSP Coordinators in the Flled

All Others Concem

THE OFFICE OF SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

Subject: Boy Scouts Consultative Meeting 2022

Date:

Oclober 18, 2022

. This office informs that there will be a Consultative Meeting of the Boy

Scouts of the Philippines School Coordinators of SDO Dagupan City on
October 25, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. onwards. The meeting will be face-to-face at
the Division Office 4™ floor new building.

The meeting will tackle updates and upcoming BSP aclivities, allotted
membership of scouls, and the election/selection of School BSP Commitiees.

Likewise, the meeting will tackle questions and problemns encounterad by the
BSP coordinators in the field.

All BSP coordinators, wood badgers with CML shall attend to this consultative
meeting.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum Is desired.
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Eﬁbnnrs Division Superintender

Address: DepEd 500, Burgos st., Dagupan City
Telephone Mo.: (073)615-2645/1075) 613-2641
Fmall Addresa: dagopan.cityldeped.gov.ph
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